
March 22, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is having a great week. The students have been working so 
hard this week. They learned about the different ways to make a long i 
sound, such as y, ie, and igh. We began learning about insects and students 
learned how to identify an insect (they were also very excited to learn the 
word "exoskeleton'). Our reading went well with our insect investigation, as 
we got to read Fly Guy in our reading book. Students completed their 
third math module, all about measurement, and brought their workbooks 
home this week, too. We began our new math module this past Thursday, 
which focuses on place value. 
 
Next week, students will read about how animals interact with people. We 
will focus on how to make the long e sound in different ways with our 
spelling. Students will continue to learn about insects as they build their 
knowledge for their project. We will be talking about where insects live, 
what they eat, and how they protect themselves. In math, we will continue 
to work on place value and we will take a look at writing numbers in 
expanded form.  
 
Class Donations: Thank you so much for the donations. If you are ever 
looking to donate in the future, we are always in need of copy paper. 
 
Important Dates: 
TONIGHT! Friday, March 22nd- PTO Movie Night (Mary Poppins Returns) 
Monday, March 25th- Scholastic Book Orders Due 
Thursday, March 28th- Student Council Spirit Day- Athletic/Sports Wear 
Friday, March 29th- No School 
 
Feel free to stop by or email me if you have any questions.  
 
Have a good Friday and a restful weekend. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Mrs. Sarkany 
	


